
 NEWS FROM BROMLEY & BECKENHAM BRANCH 136 

 

Meetings held at Sundridge Park Working Men's Club 134 Burnt Ash Lane Bromley  
 
Tuesday 2nd July 
 
Good afternoon everybody, nice to see you all again. 
 
Hope you all enjoyed Eastbourne last month. 
 
Our next trip is on Tuesday 9th July, where we will be visiting Manston Airport, where you 
can get a cup of tea and also walk around the various museums and memorial gardens. 
 
We then go to The Dog and Duck, at Plucks Gutter for lunch.  
 
Coach leaving Bromley north at 9.45, please be there by 9.30, then 1 more stop at Bromley 
Common. 
 
Trips: 
 
Wednesday 14th August is to Southend. 
Wednesday 11th September is to Brighton 
Wednesday 9th October is to Ramsgate 
Monday 2nd December at the Dog and Duck Plucks Gutter for Christmas (Please note 
change of date) 
 
2 course a Starter and main course  
Christmas Lunch plus coach will be £40 per person  
 
Birthdays for July 
 
Ann Hulse 
Sheila Twitchett 
 
If you would like to come along and meet us, you will be most welcome and under no 
obligation. We have a sociable meeting where details regarding day trips and the 
occasional short break are given out, for those who are interested to put their names 
forward.  
 
Looking forward to meeting you. 

 
Sandra Whittingham 
Social Secretary 
020 8325 6369 
 
Jenny Barrington 
Treasurer 
020 8697 2992 
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